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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR INFRASTRUCTURE  

BY DEPUTY S.Y. MÉZEC OF ST. HELIER  

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 22nd MARCH 2016 

 

 

Question 
 

Since taking office, how many face to face meetings have taken place between the Minister and Unite the 

Union representatives to discuss the current outsourcing policy? 

 

 

Answer 
 

I can confirm that no meetings have taken place between the Minister and Unite the Union to discuss service 

reviews, this is the role of Officers from both the DfI and the Chief Minster’s department. 

 

The proposed organisational changes, should they be implemented, would be undertaken in accordance 

with the States of Jersey’s Human Resources policies and procedures.  These policies were approved in the 

last 12 months by all the unions as part of the workforce modernisation programme.  

 

 

 


